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Internal Quality Assurance Cell - IQAC organized AWARENESS PROGRAMME ON FUNDED 

PROJECTS on 3rd October 2019 for the Faculty Members. Prof.P.Rajasekaran, Vice-

Principal(Admin) & IQAC-Co-ordinator welcomed the gathering and  Dr.S.A.V.Satya Murty, 

Director (Engg. & Technology-Research), VMRF & Campus Director-AV Campus delivered the 

Presidential Address. Dr.K.L.Shunmuganathan, Principal, AVIT, graced the occasion and 

delivered the Special Address. Dr. PARVEEN ARORA, Advisor/Scientist-G ,Head, 

CHORD(NSTMIS) Division, Department of Science & Technology (DST) explored the faculty 

Members with the various procedures followed in selection and scrutinizing a project 

proposal. He also explained the various opportunities available in Department of science 

and technology for the research development. Later, Dr.B.ATHIYAMAN,Scientist-F & Head 

Computer & Network Division, Supercomputing Centre, NCMRWF,Ministry of Earth Sciences 

delivered a enthusiastic lecture on the Super Computing facilities, Internship opportunities 

for Faculty members and Students. He also emphasized on various government projects 

called for proposals. The Faculty Members actively participated during the questionnaire 

session and clarified their doubts. At the outset, the awareness programme was an eye-

opener for the Faculty members about the project proposals submission and selection 

process. Mr.J.Senthil, Assoc. Prof.,Mechanical Engineering delivered the Vote of Thanks 

and the programme was well co-ordinated by IQAC members.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  


